
Printed on: 04/02/2015 09:05:18

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

Julie Kerr COMMNT2015/0398/P 31/01/2015  14:30:51 First of all, we are very surprised to find this planning application has only been submitted on 29th 

January 2015. It seems rather retrospective given that building works have been on-going for 4 to 5 

months. Residents in the street have risen their concerns on a number of occasions and we have been 

told that light underpinning and damp proof installation were being done. However, it appears that the 

whole basement area has been excavated as evidenced by 90 plus skips of soil being removed from the 

site. There seems to be very little detail in the proposed plans as what actually existed before any work 

commenced and what is now being proposed. Where are the original plans of the property to make a 

comparison. Consideration needs to be given to the impact of this proposal on this conservation area.

11 Lymington 

Road

London

NW6 1HX

 Flat 9 COMMNT2015/0398/P 03/02/2015  16:22:01 The works next door in number 10 have been unbearable! The noise is very disturbing specially on 

Saturday mornings as the staff starts at 8am. The pavement is covered in mud through the week and it is 

only clean on Saturdays after the works have finished.  The rear extension will take away my privacy.

12 Lymington 

Road

 19Total:

Page 49 of 49


